
41

Alexander Gunyon

From: David Rogers 
Sent: 18 May 2024 17:04
To: Consultations
Cc:
Subject: Objection to the Brooklands Farm Development

Categories: Blue category

--Email From External Account-- 

Councillors, 
 
I note that there is a  deadline of 5 p.m. 3rd June 2024 for objecƟons to the Brooklands farm development 
(reference: Brooklands Farm SecƟon – Chapter 3 policy W4) 
 
I OBJECT VERY STRONGLY to this Brooklands Farm housing development – 1400 new homes off South Street, 
Whitstable. 
 
There is, as far as I can see: 

 No provision for addiƟonal denƟsts or other strengthening of the local healthcare  
 No parkland or recreaƟon grounds 
 No CENTRE (no new small shops, post office, social centre) 

 
The loss of the lovely views over the Brooklands fields will be a great loss to the many people – including myself – 
who live very near it. 
There will be more of some other things: 

 Traffic and the associated loss of hugely increased air polluƟon  
 Danger of flooding  
 Sewage into what should be water drainage 
 Hosepipe bans because of less clean (and more fouled) water 

o DO YOU REALLY THINK WE CAN TRUST SOUTHERN WATER’S PROMISES TO PROVIDE PROPERLY FOR 
THE ABOVE? THE IDEA IS INSANE! 

 
Please mount a legal challenge to what will, no doubt, be Southern Water’s assurances that they will [provide the 
necessary infrastructure. 
 
David Rogers 
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